
 

 

 

Australian Migrant Resource Centre 

with   

Pinnacle College & Australian Relief Organisation 

 

Say Welcome to Latin American New 

Arrivals  

and invite you to   

Welcome Event for Latinos 
Message: Dr Mehmet Aslan, Pinnacle College  

 

Friday11 December 2020  

Adelaide Multicultural Centre  

23 Coglin St, Adelaide  

3 – 5 pm  

 

Contact Cynthia Caird on 8217 9504 or on E: cynthia@amrc.org.au   
 

This welcome event is supported by the  

Australian Government Department of Home Affairs 

through Settlement Engagement and Transition Support (SETS) and  

by the South Australian Government 

mailto:cynthia@amrc.org.au

